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December 10, 2013

Mr. Simon Toogood

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
PO BOX 938

YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Toogood

Mackenzie Valley Highway Project —
Draft Terms of Reference for the Environmental Assessment

Thank you for the opportunity to review the Terms of Reference (TOR) for the
Environmental Assessment issued by the Review Board. The attached comments
provide the recommendations of the Government of the Northwest Territories for
finalizing the TOR.

We look forward to working with the Review Board to complete the Environmental
Assessment of this important project.

Sincerely,

Jim Stevens
Director
Mackenzie Valley Highway

Attachment

C. Mr. Joel Holder, Manager
Environmental Assessment and Monitoring
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